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3 May 2020 

 

Indian nationals (including Indian students studying in the Philippines) who seek 
to return to India may kindly fill the form in the following link: 
https://www.eoimanila.gov.in/covid_register/ 

2. The deadline for the submission of the form is Thursday, 7 May 2020 by 23:59 
hrs, Philippine Standard time. (Those Indian students who had filled the earlier form 
need to fill the above form again.) 

3. It is stated that the purpose of this form is to only collect relevant data at this stage 
and no decision has been taken yet regarding flights to India.The Embassy will provide 
information in due course on the website and its social media accounts as and when a 
decision is taken by the Government of India in this regard.   

4. The following points should be noted by those who wish to travel to India: 

(a) Applicable airfare will be borne by them; 

(b)  They will undergo 14 days mandatory quarantine on arrival in India at their 
own expense as per the protocols framed by the Government of India. 

(c)  They will be required to sign an Undertaking (attached below as 
Annexure-I) and carry a copy of the same before boarding the flight.  

(d)  Incomplete forms will not be considered. Those who register will be 
            contacted directly on their emails and cellphones and these should be filled 
            in with care. 

(e)  Once the form is filled, there is no need of sending any further e-mail to the 
Embassy in this regard. You may follow the Embassy’s website and social 
media platforms for further updates. 

Embassy of India, Manila website: https://www.eoimanila.gov.in 

Facebook Page: https://www.facebook.com/IndiaInPhilippines/ 

Twitter:@indembmanila 
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